## T.F. BERNIER, INC.

## Land Surveyors~Designers~Consultants

50 Pleasant Street, P.O. Box 3464 Concord, NH 03302-3464 Environmental Permitting State and Local Permitting Land Surveying Aerial Mapping Aerial Photography

> Tel. (603) 224-4148 Fax (603) 224-0507

August 27, 2019

Beth Fenstermacher Assistant City Planner 41 Green Street Concord NH 03301

RE: Ekstrom – Request for an Extension Site Plan Approval, Greenwood Ave

Dear Ms. Fenstermacher:

We are writing on behalf of Harold and Judith Ekstrom to request the planning board hold a rehearing on their request for an extension of the planning board conditional approval. We would like to provide the board with information regarding the continuous progress on the project.

The project is moving forward. The last building was razed at the end of April only three months from our original request for a deadline extension.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and coordination on this project.

Sincerely,

T. F. BEKNIER, IN

limothy F. Bernier, PLS LLS CWS

President

cc: Harold & Judith Ekstrom

file #119-02